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We have received your letter of October 31, 1984, with attachment, informing
us of the steps you have taken to correct the exercise weaknesses which we

your attention in Inspection Report No. 50-346/84-14 forwarded
by our letter dated August 27, 1984. We will examine these matters during
a

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

L. R. Greger, Chief

Emergency Preparedness and
Radiological Protection Branch

Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA

James W. Harris, State of Ohio

Robert M. Quillin, Ohic
Department of Healith

W. Weaver, FEMA, RV

D. Matthews, EPB, OIE
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